Belle Valley is the proud recipient of a Memorial Foundation Grant for Social
Emotional Learning. The Memorial Foundation is committed to helping their
community through generosity and collaboration with local schools and
organizations. This grant will allow Belle Valley to serve its students, staff,

parents, and community in innovative and exciting ways! Specifically, the
grant will be utilized to fund programs, provide additional resources,
and increase student and family engagement. We are profoundly

grateful to the Memorial Foundation for providing this opportunity for us to
give our Belle Valley Family the best experiences available in our area.



